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Cube van stolen in Bolton

	Caledon OPP?are investigating the theft of a 2004 Ford CTV?cube van that was reported stolen from a property on Nixon Road in

Bolton.

Police report a business owner reported the theft Aug. 6, but it happened sometime after July 28 at 4 p.m. The van contained used

bedroom furniture, a dining room set with six chairs, a couch and love-seat, four additional dining room chairs and a queen sized

mattress.

Police are asking anyone with information about this theft to contact them at 905-584-2241 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS

(8477).
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